Treales CE Primary School

Newsletter Issue 1

WELCOME BACKI o

It has been lovely to welcome back all the

children to school. We are so proud of how
well our new starters have settled in to our
Treales family.

We hope you like our new look newsletter -
the photographs were taken for our website
which will be fully updated very soon.

As it is the start of the school year, please can we
remind you that the school doors open at 8.45am
and the gate closes at 8.55am. Children in Year 1
- Year 6 should walk into school independently.
Parents should not come onto school grounds in
the morning, unless entering through the main
entrance or with permission from the member of
staff on the school gate. Reception parents are
welcome to walk their child to the class gate until
the end of next week, after which we will
encourage them to come in with the other children.
This ensures a safe and consistent start to our

school day.

The school finishes at 3.30pm. Children
should be collected from the main back
entrance or class gate. Although many of
us are dog lovers, no dogs should be on
school premises. This is for the comfort
and safety of all school users. If your child
is not being collected by usuval family
members, you must inform the school

office so that staff can safely dismiss your

child.

www.trealesprimary.org
01772 684678
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MIGHTY BEES

Reception - Thomas This week
Year 1 - Amber Treales - 117
. Roseacre - 102
Year 2 - Josiah Wharles - 73
Year 3 - Joel Tofal
otals
Year 4 - Oscar Treales- 117
Year 5 - Sienna Roseacre - 102
Wharles - 73

Year 6 - Imogen

ATTENDANCE

The happiness and educational progress of all our children are our main
priorities and we believe that good attendance is a major way in which
these priorities can be achieved.

Please support your child and ensure that they are present at school and
on time each day. This includes booking routine appointments out of
school hours where possible and not taking holidays during term time.

If your child is absent from school you must report their absence each day
on School Spider or by ringing the school office 01772 684678.

CLUBS AND HOMEWORK

Extra curricular clubs will start week beginning 18th September. They will

be available to book from Wednesday 13th September on School Spider.

Homework and class newsletters will be issued from Friday 15th
September.

RANGERS DAYS

We have Fylde Rangers visiting school for Oak class on Wed 13th and
Thurs 14th September and for Willow and Elder class on Wed 20th and
Thurs 21sst September. Children should come to school in PE kit with
wellies and waterproofs on these days.

Please see the letter about our whole school rangers trip to Fairhaven o
Friday 22nd September and complete the form and payment asap.

way.

HOUSE POINTS
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through raising additional funds .

fairs and other events

subsidise

It's not ok to be away!

These is no entitlement in law for term-time extended absences, whether
these are to visit relatives, attend weddings or funerals, or just for a holiday.
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The impact on your child... Taking your child out of education
Your child misses out on valuable teaches disrespect for the imponance
learning when they are absent, which  of leaming,

may never be made up. This is true
for children at nursery, throughout
primary right up to the end of
secondary school.

Children oftén have social difficulties
when they return after an extended
absence, Friendships may have
moved on and their self-confidence
Children with good attendance and wall-being can be affected.
perform better than those with poor

Please support your child’s future
attendance.

by ensuring you do not take them
Your child's Primary education is out of school during term time.
just as important as their Secondary

Education. Early Years lay the

foundation.

Our Friends of Treales support school each year

Last year the

chidlren enjoyed movie nights, party nights,

This raised money to

trips and purchase equipment for

school and enhancing our curriculum.
Please do come along to a meeting or speak to

Suzanne Sugden (chair) if you can help in any
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